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Dear Fathers of Father Andrew White School, 
 
“On Father's Day, we give thanks to God for the gift of fathers and the essential role that 
all fathers are called to play in building up our families and communities. 
 
Fathers have an important and irreplaceable role in forming their children in the truth of 
Christ and in leaving a legacy of a strong faith. Saint Joseph, the earthly father of Jesus, 
embraced his role as husband, foster father and protector of the Holy Family with trust 
in God's plan. May you embrace your vocation with the humility and courage of Saint 
Joseph, and may your daily sacrifices, which are seen clearly by our Father in heaven, 
lead you, your families and our world closer to God. 
 
In a special way today, we recognize our fathers as a gift from God, with great love and 
thanksgiving. May Saint Joseph continue to be an inspiration to them, and may our Lord 
bless them now and always.”  Adapted from Bishop Michael Burbridge, Diocese of Arlington, VA 

 
We are thankful for your role in forming the students of Father Andrew White 
School.  Happy Father's Day! 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Szoch  
Principal  
 


